
 

 

 

 
Visit by the PICES Team and BPPT staff to Indonesian communities considered as potential case study sites 
in February 2019:  Welcome (top) and introduction of the FishGIS project (bottom) at the meeting in 
Karangantu Port, Serang on February 4 (left column); and welcome (top) and demonstration of smartphone 
applications (bottom) in Pelabuhan Ratu on February 6 (right column). 


